
Our Advocate with the Father
Jesus said: “You are witnesses of all I have said.”
Over the past few years we have become very aware of
the human frailty of the Church, often to the point of
keeping our heads down and hoping that it will all go
away. And we have good reasons for being ashamed
and afraid and even at times resentful. But we also
have a great responsibility to witness boldly to Jesus
who has risen from the dead and is alive in us and in
his Church. We do this, not so much by preaching, as
by how we live our lives in joy and hope and love. Our
families, our community and our society badly need the
witness of people who are happy, content, forgiving,
thoughtful, prayerful, caring. If we work at it together
we can make a difference. That’s our call this week as
husbands and wives, parents and children, and as a
community of faith. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

3rd Sunday of Easter

Trócaire would like to thank all
parishioners for your support of
the Lenten campaign 2018 and
your unfailing generosity. The
Greenlough Parish collection to date has raised £4416.25.
Thank you for your wonderful generosity this year again.

If you haven't already left back your Trócaire boxes,
please do so next weekend. Thank You. 

Donations can also be made online at www.trocaire.org
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PRAYER FOCUS

May we look forward with hope to our
resurrection. In what areas of life do

you need a greater sense of hope?

Think of some missionary group that
brings hope and faith to others.

How could you help them this week?

CEMETERY SUNDAY 2018
Commemoration of the Faithful Departed 

& Blessing of Graves
will take place this year on

Sunday 10th June at 3.00pm.

Masses during the Week
Monday: 9.00am 

Tuesday: 11.00am - Funeral Mass for Rose Rankin, RIP
Wednesday & Thursday: 9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am & 7.30pm 
Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses during the Week
Friday 20th April at 7.30pm

1st Anniversary Mass for Charlie McCallion, RIP
Saturday 21st April at 7.30pm

Anniversary Mass for Paddy & Teresa Floody, RIP

Third Sunday of Easter



Collections - Sunday 8th April: £1097.12. 
Building Fund: £363.80. Thanks for your generosity.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Derry Youth Community: Are you aged between 18 and 27
and considering a Gap Year experience - why not consider
on with a difference? See www.derryyouthcommunity.com
or email dyc@derrydiocese.org 

Camogie Club - Coffee Morning - Thank You
A huge thanks to everyone who came and supported the

coffee morning on Easter Sunday. Thanks also to all those
who donated prizes and buns & scones etc. 

Youth 2000 Retreat - St Patrick's College, Maghera in
St. Mary's Building for those aged 16-35 will be held

from Friday 20th April until Sunday 22nd April. 
To register please visit www.youth2000.ie

Parish Pastoral Council: Please note the Parish Pastoral
Council meeting has been changed to Wednesday 25th
April 2018 at 7.30pm in the Church.

Parish Newsletter - Please have all items for the
newsletter in by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank You.

MA in Catholic School Leadership
Working in Partnership with Saint Mary's College,
Twickenham, the Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre
offers the MA in Catholic School Leadership, beginning
Autumn 2018. This is a post graduate degree dedicated to
the professional development and spiritual formation of
Catholic school leaders. It is a great opportunity for those
who aspire to, or have an interest in, leadership roles within
the Catholic School system. If you require any further
information please contact The Derry Diocesan
Catechetical Centre 028 7126 4087 or email
tferry@derrydiocese.org

New Series YOGA Classes Portglenone. Monday April
23rd at 10am - 8 weeks £48/£8 Drop In. Mixed Class -

Beginners Welcome! Gentle Mindful Hatha Yoga (class will
depend on numbers). To register please  telephone

Fiona Jones: 028 2175 9633 or 07518391883

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC Lotto Results
10/4: 7, 9, 14, 16 - No winner. £25: Patsy
McCann, Glenone & Rioch Bradley,
Beechland Gardens. Jackpot next week: £3400.

YOGA CLASSES - New sessions starting Thursday 19th
April: 10.15am, 6pm & 7.30pm in Cultural & Heritage
Centre, Gulladuff. Beginners welcome. Spaces limited.

For more info contact Aileen: 07805 166 750.

Children in Crossfire are inviting you! 
Walk the pilgrims path of the Camino De
Santiago this year to help children in
Tanzania & Ethiopia. 31st July-6th August
For more information tel 02871269898; email:
ronan.mccay@childrenincrossfire.org

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Mary’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Bus Trip to Lyric Theatre to see the play
"The Colleen Bawn" on Saturday 21st
April. Cost £35.00 (includes Bus, Ticket
to the Play & a 4-course Meal in White
River Hotel, Toome).

Bus Pick up points: Maghera Park & Ride: 11.45am;
Lavey GAA Club: 12 noon; Bellaghy Chapel Car Park:
12.15pm; Castledawson Roundabout: 12.30pm & Toome
Park & Ride: 12.45pm. Contact Madeline 79386675.


